
Montparnasse 56 Group, owners of 360 Chicago: 

 

“In July 2012, Montparnasse 56 Group purchased one of the 100 floors in the John Hancock 

Center – the 94th. 

 

One year after purchasing that floor, Montparnasse 56 reached an agreement with its security 

contractor to expand existing security screening processes for all visitors to the 94th floor.  

 

Since purchasing that floor, Montparnasse 56 has made the safety of its visitors and building 

tenants a top priority. The company has invested in upgrades to surveillance footage, bag-

checking and other security procedures for the 94th floor visitors. ABC-7 has previously reported 

on some of these improvements, while the company was in negotiations with its security 

provider, to make these changes last summer. 

 

Beyond the one floor that it owns, the implementation and execution of the security process 

for the John Hancock Center and its other tenants is not incumbent on Montparnasse 56. 

 

Should you have questions about the overall security of the John Hancock Center, its parking 

spaces or the 99 other floors, we would encourage you contact the owners of those areas.” 

 


